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Chairman Johnson and members of the House Agriculture Committee, I am Shaun Quissell, 

Grain and Livestock Licensing Division director here on behalf of Agriculture Commissioner 

Doug Goehring here in support of Senate Bill 2054.  

 

Senate Bill 2054 is simply a bill to repeal the wool dealers license. North Dakota Department of 

Agriculture currently only licenses one wool dealer in the state at a license fee of ten dollars. 

There has yet to be a complaint brought against a wool dealer for payment of wool. We find it is 

no longer necessary to require a license and wish to repeal the law.  

 

Chairman Johnson and committee members, thank you for your time and I would be happy to 

answer any questions you may have.  

 


